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To whom it may concern,
 
We act for Karaka Harbourside Estates Limited (submitter 998) (“KHEL”) in relation to its
submission on Plan Change 78 to the Auckland Unitary Plan (Operative in Part) (“PC78”).
 
The purpose of this email is to confirm withdrawal of submission point 998.3, at paragraph 5(c)
of KHEL’s submission, which reads as follows:
 

Rezone to Residential – Mixed Housing Urban those parts of Pararekau Island that are
not subject of spatially identified qualifying matters (other than the Precinct, and flood
plains) identified on the map viewer supporting the Plan Change…”

 
At this stage, KHEL maintains submission points 998.1 and 2, as follows:
 

Delete the [Maori Relationship with Taonga Qualifying Matter], or delete its application
from Pararekau Island; [998.1]
 
and
 
Delete all proposed amendments to the Pararekau and Kopuahingahinga Precinct;
[998.2]
 

Note: submission point 998.1 is maintained only to the extent the Council or any submitter relies
upon it to justify amendments proposed by PC78 to the provisions of the Pararekau and
Kopuahingahinga Precinct.  The submission point is not maintained insofar as it could justify a
conclusion that the relevant provisions of the Resource Management Act 1991 require that the
MDRS be applied to Pararekau Island.
 
The Council and counsel for the IMSB (the only further submitter to KHEL’s submission) are
copied in to this email.
 
Feel free to contact me by telephone or reply email if you have any questions or need to discuss.
 
Ngā mihi | Kind regards
 
Daniel Sadlier  PARTNER
 
ddi. +64 9 306 0748   mobile. +64 21 441 653   fax. +64 9 358 5215   email. dsadlier@ellisgould.co.nz
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Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This email contains information which is confidential and may be subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient you
must not peruse, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this email or attachments. If you have received this email in error, please
notify us immediately by return email, facsimile or telephone and delete this mail. Ellis Gould is not responsible for any changes
made to this email or to any documents after transmission from Ellis Gould.
 
PLEASE NOTE:  As a consequence of recent changes to the Anti-Money Laundering and Countering Financing of Terrorism Act
2009, from 1 July 2018 law firms will be required to collect additional information from clients undertaking certain categories of
activity. We will advise you if we need to obtain such information from you. You can read more about the law change here.
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